
Patterson, Heather, EMNRD 

From: Patterson, Heather, EMNRD 
Sent: Wednesday, June 11, 2014 8:06 AM 
To: 'atrujillo@concho.com' 
Subject: Wild Cap State Com #005H 

Amanda, 

A review of Google Earth images of the Wild Cap #005H site shows significant impact on the site just south of the heater 
treater and in the pasture on the west side of the site. Before I can complete this closure I will need to see soil samples 
from those impacted areas also. 

Thank you, 

Heather Patterson 
Environmental Specialist 
NMOCD District I I 
(575)748-1283 ext.101 

l 


